
Decisions taken by the Licensing Sub Committee on Thursday, 28 March 2024 
 

 
 
 
Notice dated: 02/04/24 
 
Issued to all councillors and senior officers. 
 
Please refer to the relevant cabinet agenda and reports when reading this notice. The minutes of the meeting of the cabinet will be 
published in due course. To view the cabinet reports please click here. 
 
These decisions will come into force on the expiry of three working days after the publication of this decision notice unless implemented 
sooner for reasons of urgency. 
 
DECISIONS: 
 
 
Item 
No 

Matter Decision Reason(s) for Decision 
 
6   Application for a 

premises licence with 
representations, 
Hastings Queens 
Road Service Station, 
Queens Road, 
Hastings, TN34 1RH 

We have listened carefully to all the representations 
from the Council’s Licensing Team, the Applicant’s 
representative, Ms Hope and Ms Sutherland who 
objected to the application. 
  
The Licensing Sub-Committee is bound to be directed 
by the promotion of the Licensing Objectives: 
  

• Prevention of Crime and Disorder 
• Public Safety 
• Prevention of Public Nuisance 

1.    The application for a premises licence 
is being applied for on exactly the 
same conditions (bar the exception of 
the additional conditions accepted by 
the applicant).  
  

2.    The existing licence has been in place 
on the same conditions since it was 
granted two years and operated 
without any concerns.  
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• Protection of Children from Harm 
  
On balance, the Sub-Committee accepts the evidence 
provided in support of the application and therefore 
grants the licence as applied for with the acceptance of 
the conditions: 
  

1. There shall be no sale of beer, lager, or cider with 
an ABV content above 6% ABV save for craft and 
premium beer, lager or cider’.  

  
2. In addition, the Applicant has agreed to a contact 

line to be made available for the public once the 
licence is in operation.  

  

3.    Sussex Police were consulted on the 
application and there was no concerns 
raised inline with the objections.  

  
4.    The grant of the licence would not 

undermine the licensing objectives. 
  

 
For further details please contact Committee Administration: 
 
Email: Committee_Admin@hastings.gov.uk 
Phone: 01424 451719 
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